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Schools at the Meadowbank Education and Employment 
Precinct | PARKING CHANGES

Dear neighbour,

We are writing to inform you of temporary changes to the on-street parking on Rhodes Street, 
Hermitage Road and Mellor Street as part of the planned works for the schools at Meadowbank 
Education and Employment Precinct project.

A total of nine on-street parking spaces and one loading zone will be converted to no stopping 
from 12 October 2020 until the end of July 2021. The spaces being converted are:

■■ three parking spaces on the western side of Hermitage Road on the corner of Rhodes Street

■■ two parking spaces on the southern side of Rhodes Street on the corner of Hermitage Road

■■ two parking spaces and one loading zone on the southern side of Rhodes Street on the corner of
Mellor Street

■■ one parking space on the northern side of Rhodes Street on the corner of Mellor Street

■■ one parking space on the western side of Mellor Street on the corner of Rhodes Street.

Please see the map overleaf for further details. 

This temporary change forms part of the traffic management plan in the Construction Environmental 
Management Plan under the approved State Significant Development and will assist construction 
vehicle movements to allow for the safe delivery of the project.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this important work.
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